
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: June 12, 2018 
 
Subject: Report PACAC18-026 

 Presentation on Summer Student Projects 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 

A report to inform the PACAC about projects being completed by summer students in 
the Heritage Preservation Office. 
 

 

Recommendation  

That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC18-026, dated June 12, 2018 of the Heritage 
Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the PACAC receive for information a presentation regarding the activities and 
projects of summer students in the Heritage Preservation Office. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 

The Heritage Preservation Office (HPO) has two projects underway by students working 
with staff over the summer. Funding was received from Young Canada works to fund a 
summer student position. The HPO is also hosting a student from Fleming College. 
Young Canada Works summer student Kieran August-Tuck will present on the Little 
Lake Cemetery mapping project. Fleming College Museum Management and 
Curatorship student Lisa Oversby will present on the newspaper digitization project.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Erik Hanson Emily Turner     
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher 
      
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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